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2019 SILENT AUCTION DONATION 

 

The Lake Park Educational Foundation is hosting its Night of Fine Dining & Theatre along with a 

silent auction on Friday, December 13, 2019 at Lake Park High School’s East Campus. This 

exciting event includes an elegant winter tasting menu prepared and served by our culinary 

students, silent auction, and reserved seating to the holiday play, A Christmas Story. 

The funds we generate from the event are used for a variety of educational development 

programs that assist our students and school.  This is the Foundation’s largest fundraising event 

and a large part of its success is due to our partners who donate items for the silent auction.  

The Lake Park Educational Foundation’s mission is to provide resources for unique programs and 

activities to enhance student learning at Lake Park High School.  Our programs include Funds for 

Excellence Grants, Lancer Emergency Support Fund, Spirit of Excellence Awards, college 

scholarships and, new this year, the Foundation & Robotics Partnership.   

Please consider supporting our event by donating gift certificates, merchandise or services.  Since 

the Lake Park High School Educational Foundation is a 501(c)(3) organization, your donation is 

tax deductible.  Your business will receive excellent community exposure by being listed in the 

printed program and on the bid sheets.  We anticipate approximately 200 guests. In addition, we 

will be publicizing the event through the school’s e-newsletter, which has 3,000 subscribers. 

The prizes offered go a long way toward making the event successful, as the more attractive they 

are, the fiercer the competition.  Prizes to consider are 1-2 night overnight stays, dinner for 2, 

attraction tickets for families, airline tickets, and gift certificates for your product or service. 

For your convenience, we have included an in-kind donation form.  Please support this event for 

the benefit of our students. We look forward to hearing from you soon. If you have any 

questions, please contact Becky Wyatt, Executive Director at 630-295-5264 or rwyatt@lphs.org.  

Thank you for your kind consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

Night of Fine Dining & Theatre Committee 

 


